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December 2017 
 

 
There was no scheduled fundraising committee meeting for the month of December.  
 
Committee Chair:  
Kyle Junk 
 
Committee Members:  
Doug Wentz 
Ted Neal 
Bob Nease 
Chris Aulbach 
 

• Annual Campaign (Doug Wentz) 

o Complete – see prior reports for additional information 

• Grants Campaign (Ted Neal) 

o Complete – see prior reports for additional information 

• Farm Show (Bob Nease) 

o Bull Ride Mania  

▪ Complete – see prior reports for additional information 

o Next Event TBD 

• Special Events (Kyle Junk) 

o Valentine’s Day Cabaret Show 

▪ Planning meeting tentatively scheduled for Jan 8, 2018 @ 7:00 p.m. (Unitarian Church)  

o Tony Awards Fundraising Event 

▪ TBD 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by Kyle Junk, Fundraising Chairperson 


